
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 
	

JAN 3 Iggs.  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated November 20, 1984, to Mr. Richard Huff, Department of Justice, concerning an appeal for photographs from the files of the assassination of President Kennedy. 

Personnel of the Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts Section, FBI and Office of Information Appeals cannot recall a previous request or appeal from you for this material. Therefore, your letter of November 17, 1984, has been referred to the FBI and is being treated as a new request. 

With regard to your request for a list of photographs from the Kennedy files, please be advised, there is no list of all photographs in these files. 

Concerning your statements regarding the 200 photographs in the Dallas and New Orleans files, this matter is still in litigation and your letter has been referred to the Department of Justice for a response. 

Sincerely yours, 

James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 
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